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The government of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela conveys its most heartfelt 
condolences to the government of the People’s Republic of China for the material 
and human losses caused by an explosion in a factory in the Chinese city of 
Ningbo, Zhejiang province, on November 26th, 2017.   
 
The Bolivarian People expresses its sympathy to the families and relatives of the 
victims of such regrettable accident and hopes for the prompt recovery of the 
injured, as well as the regularization of the affected areas.   
 
The Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela reiterates the sincere relationship of 
brotherhood, friendship and solidarity shared with the People’s Republic of China, 
with the commitment to continue deepening the strategic alliance between both 
peoples.  

 
 
 

Caracas, November 26th, 2017 


